DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
MINISTERE DES AFFAIRES EXTERIEURES

communiqué

February 12, 1987.

VISIT OF INDONESIAN FOREIGN MINISTER

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, announced today that the Foreign
Minister of the Republic of Indonesia, Dr. Mochtar Kusumaatmadja,
will pay an official visit to Ottawa from February 16 to 18.

Dr. Mochtar's visit in Ottawa, his second since 1981,
is a continuation of an active dialogue and exchange of views
which has been held regularly in recent years between the two
Ministers. In particular, this visit follows up Mr. Clark's
visit to Indonesia in 1985.

Mr. Clark and Dr. Mochtar will discuss a wide range
of current international problems as well as bilateral relations
and interests.




